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18th January, 1939,

Dear Fisher,

Thanks for your letter of January 17th. 4s I think it
raises a controversisal point, I believe that we ought to call
& meeting of the Committee to discuss 1it. It may well be that
the Committee would entirely support your proposals, but as
Chairmen, I don't feel that we should give very much work
to Thompson and others without fully consulting the Committee,

Tours sinocerely,

J.B.5. Haldane. (D)



